Rye Junior High
501 Washington Road
Rye, NH 03870
603-964-5591

September 13, 2016

Dear Parents,
This letter is to invite you in advance to participate with your child in an exciting full day program called Project Safeguard that will be presented on Friday, November 18, 2016.
Project Safeguard is a program of speakers and workshops designed to help students and parents during the early adolescent years and the transition to high school.  After many successful years we are pleased to be able to offer another varied program.  Topics will include communication, conflict resolution, trust, goal setting, internet safety, and creating a positive attitude.
Parent participation is a very important part of this project and we encourage at least one parent to attend per child.  We are letting people know the date in advance so that work schedules can be adjusted.  An employer letter is available on request to explain the program.  If neither parent can attend, a grandparent or other significant adult for the child can attend.
This year’s seventh grade program will be held on Friday, November 18th, at the Rye Congregational Church from 8:00 AM to 2:30 PM. More detailed registration information will be mailed to parents in mid-October.
Please save the date for Project Safeguard on your calendar. We are looking forward to an informative and enjoyable day!

Sincerely,

Marie Soucy, Rye Junior High Principal 
Alison Dunn, Guidance Counselor/Project Manager of Project Safeguard
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Rye Junior High
501 Washington Road
Rye, N 03870
6039645591

S 3206

T vt i e g i e 0 gy
P e s gt o o o P vt 1.

Y S S ——
Tt oy
oy m"“mnm . s . e i

e ey St e b e 0 T i 0
. e o o Mk S o ot S s o 0
T s e e g i e iy v 80 e o
ot Ot o 30 4 250 A N e
o v e e Prjc S o o i We e ki et 0
e Sy s

]
Al Do, G oo s it S



